
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF WEST ST. PAUL  
WILL BE HOSTING AN 

OPEN HOUSE 
 

regarding the  

ROSSMORE AVENUE WEST OF THE CP RAIL LINE 
INSTALLATION OF SEWER SERVICE  

(AS HIGHLIGHTED BELOW) 

 
Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

6:00pm to 8:00pm 
at 

Fire Hall Training Room: 3550 Main Street 
West St. Paul 

All residents and property owners are encouraged to attend 
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